
Friday 18th February 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

    

  

 

 
  
Wow, the children had such a brilliant Thursday – eating 

pizza and visiting the ice cream van! 

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 

Topic: 
We will be continuing with our topic of 
‘Changes’, with a very exciting first focus 
of ‘Chicks’! Living Eggs will deliver some 
chick eggs to us on the Inset Day, so 
when the children return they will get to 
opportunity to see them hatch, develop 
strength and during the second week 
back, can even hold a chick if they 
would like to. This is one of our favourite 
topics each year!  

 
Phonics: 
Sounds 

ur ow 
They will learn the ur and ow sounds. 
They will write words with them in and 

sentences too.  
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Red Nose Day: 
It’s still not too late to buy Red 

Noses in school – they are £1.50 
each. 

 

Maths: 
 
After half term we will be learning about Number 9 and 
the number bonds to 9. Please practice with your child, 

them counting objects up to 9 accurately with 1:1 
correspondence. They can move the objects as they count, 

to ensure they don’t count them twice. 
 

 
What’s going on this week/notices/information:  

 

Inset Day: A reminder that we have an Inset Day on Monday 28th February. So we look forward to 
welcoming the children back on Tuesday 1st March.   

Phonics practice: In your child’s book bag is a Phase 2 and 3 sound mat. We would like your child to 
practice recognising and writing these sounds (particularly the digraphs) as much as possible. Your child could 
also practice writing the digraph sounds in words, for example, sh: shark, shop, shin, shut etc. We have 
learnt all of Phase 2 and most of Phase 3 – we have not yet learnt ur, ow, oi, ear, air, ure, er. If you are 
worried that your child is finding it particularly tricky to recall the sounds then please do speak to us after half 
term!                             

 
 
 


